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Emily Sanders

From: Mark <mhg@groomdesign.co.uk>
Sent: 29 July 2022 08:36
To: dcregistration
Subject: Re: Planning Application 22/02065/DISC - Bicester Hotel Golf And Country 

ClubAkeman StreetChestertonBicesterOX26 1TE
Attachments: Invalid Letter_2202065DISC.docx

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear sirs   
Further to your recent correspondence , I agree to remove the request to discharge conditions  5 and 6 this 
information will be applied for at a letter date when the designs  have been carried out . 
KR 
Mark Groom  
Broom Design  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 

On 26 Jul 2022, at 13:43, dcregistration@cherwell-dc.gov.uk wrote: 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please see attached, important correspondence relating to the above referenced planning 
application. 
 
Please accept my apologies for the delay in contacting you, but we are currently experiencing a very 
high volume of applications being made to this department. 
 
Regards 
 
Development Management 
Communities Directorate 
Cherwell District Council 
dcregistration@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil 
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil 

 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  
 

 You don't often get email from mhg@groomdesign.co.uk. Learn why this is important  


